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Welcome!

Nadene Stein, President of the Board



Inge Uhlir Environmentalist 
of the Year
Sonja Wadman, Executive Director



The Inge Uhlir 
Environmentalist of the Year:
Betty Mackenzie
Betty MacKenzie is a recent arrival in Waltham. Since moving to Hardy Pond in 
2015, she has become an active steward of the pond, a strong advocate for its  
protection and a great neighbor. She has extensive knowledge of plants, birds and 
other wild life and has shared her knowledge by leading several walks for the Land 
Trust. She is also leading walks at the Cedar Hill Girl Scout Camp where she is a 
volunteer on Fridays beginning November 2.
















